
CITIZEN’S POLICE ADVISORY COMMITTEE
Round Hill (P-5)

Alamo, California

August 10, 2022

To: Contra Costa County Sheriff’s Department
Attn.: Lt. Scott Wooden

At the August 10, 2022 meeting of the Citizen’s Police Advisory Committee 
(P-5) a motion was made and passed unanimously to fund a two year lease 
commitment of six Flock Safety cameras at $2500.00 per camera per year 
and an additional $300.00 per year per camera for retention of video 
records for the period of a year. In addition funding for the installation of the 
cameras at $250.00 per camera is approved.

Leland Mlejnek, Secretary of the P-5 Committee


	CITIZEN’S POLICE ADVISORY COMMITTEE

